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The Yellowstone Park Foundation works in cooperation with the National Park Service to
fund projects and programs that protect, preserve, and enhance the natural and cultural
resources and the visitor experience of Yellowstone National Park.

Yellowstone's Plastics-to-Carpet Program - Yellowstone Park Foundation

check for $50,000 to the Yellowstone Park Foundation.
“We see this contribution as an investment in the park that serves as an inspiration for this product

line,” said John Mclntosh of Signature Carpets. “We don’t think that being environmentally friendly
should be optional. It should be standard operating practice for any company.”

In addition to the Yellowstone-plastic backing, the
Yellowstone Collection carpet contains yarn made
from 100% recycled materials, and is manufactured
with soy polyols instead of the petroleum products
traditionally used in the making of carpets. All
combined, The Yellowstone Collection is much
greener than the average carpet. In

fact, company representatives believe it is by far the
most environmentally responsible commercial carpet
in the world.

The general public may be disappointed to learn that

they won’t be able to carpet their living rooms with

“Artist Point,” “Caldera,” or “Old Faithful” carpet, as Signature Carpet only sells to the hospitality
and healthcare industries. But park visitors can be involved by continuing to recycle their plastics
when visiting Yellowstone, and feel good that they are helping the earth and the economy while
supporting the Yellowstone Park Foundation.

The bottle recycling program is a true team effort, with several national and local partners
involved, including the United Soybean Board, Georgia Tech Research Institute, and Montana-
based Four Corners Recycling.

The program complements a comprehensive sustainability effort on the part of Yellowstone
National Park and its concessioners and other partners, supported by the Yellowstone Park
Foundation through the Greenest Park Initiative.
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